
Welcome to 
Fourth Grade

Parent Meeting



Mrs. Greco

• Eastern Michigan University, BS and MA
• 33rd year of teaching
• 11th year at Haigh
• Married with 2 children
• Love to read, golf, and spend time with 

my family



Miss Vuichard
• Graduated from Michigan State 

University with BA in Elementary 
Education and an endorsement 
in Mathematics

• District Committee for 
Elementary Math

• Starting my 2nd year at Haigh
• Love to bake, travel, and spend 

time with family



Contact Information

• vuichaa@dearbornschools.org
• grecoj@dearbornschools.org

Please join our blogs which are located on 
the Haigh Elementary School Website

mailto:vuichaa@dearbornschools.org
mailto:grecoj@dearbornschools.org


Important Times
• Morning Bell rings at 8:35
• Classes start at 8:40
• Lunch 11:15-11:53
• Dismissal 3:35



Child/Parent 
Responsibilities 

•Support and guide your child, don’t  do it for 
him or her. (Backpacks, homework, etc)

•Show mom and dad your owl folder and 
planner everyday.

•Always remember: Natural consequences are 
the best teachers.



Math Expectations
• Students will come to class with the 

appropriate books ready to learn.
• Students will respect the whiteboards, 

markers, and erasers during class.
• During problem sets, students are trying 

their best and asking questions on 
problems that they don’t understand.



Math Homework
• Homework will be given everyday for extra practice.
• The students will write their daily homework in their 

planners.
• The Succeed Book will stay at home and will be 

brought to school on Fridays. 
• Homework will be counted as a credit/no credit 

participation grade.  
• We will not go through and mark questions correct or 

incorrect. 
• If your child struggled with a specific problem/s, we 

will be happy to go over it with them in class.  



Social Studies and 
Science

• switch classes 1 hour a day
• most of the work will be done in 

class
• a few projects will require work at 

home
• tests will be posted on blog and 

remind



Weekly Homework
• The 4th Grade Weekly Homework Sheet will be 

given every Monday along with the spelling words.
• Students should complete one box each day on 

the Weekly Homework. 
• Please have your student bring their homework 

back to school on Fridays.
• Each box is worth 3 points and will be graded 

based on effort.
• We encourage students to read 20 minutes a day 

at home.



Field Trips
• sign up in the office for a 

background check
• must be done 2 weeks before the 

trip
• can’t go without this
• stay for the entire trip



Thank You 
for taking time 

to come this morning



Let’s Have a 
Great Year Together!


